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Aldersgate United Methodist Church 
Transforming Lives and Serving Christ with Joy 

During our Saturday morning prayer meetings, I have read several books  
together with the prayer team members. For our next book, we took time to 
share and recommend titles that might be meaningful for the group. One 
member suggested The Purpose Driven Life by Pastor Rick Warren. As you 
may know, this book was a well-known and even global bestseller some years 
ago. Of course, I had read it before, and I believe many of you have also read 
it and received helpful insights for your journey of faith. 

Now, we are reading it again, and as we share reflections together, certain 
messages have stood out to us. For this month’s pastoral letter, I would like 
to share something that truly touched our group during one Saturday morn-
ing. It comes from Day 3, titled “What Drives Your Life?” 

As we all know, every life is driven by something. Pastor Warren names five 
common things that drive people: guilt, resentment and anger, fear, materi-
alism, and the need for approval. That is, many people are driven by guilt. 
Many people are driven by resentment and anger. Many people are driven 
by fear. Many people are driven by materialism. And many people are driven 
by the need for approval. 

Let us pause for a moment and ask ourselves: “What drives my life?” Perhaps 
one or more of these has been shaping our path in ways we hadn’t noticed. 

But this is also a moment to pause, reflect, and realign our purpose — the 
purpose God has given us for a life that is full, meaningful, and joyful, much 
like turning our hearts back toward true north before continuing our walk  
of faith. 

Why don’t we take a moment to remember a Bible passage? Ephesians 5:17 
says, “Don’t live carelessly, unthinkingly. Make sure you understand what the 
Master wants.” 

Blessings, 
Pastor Yohang Chun 



Prayer Concerns 
People are added and removed from our ongoing prayer 
list upon request. Please call the church office to ADD,  
REINSTATE, or REMOVE names. 

Aldersgate people with new or ongoing health concerns:  
Rick Baker, Angie Benton, Kathy Bernardi, Paul Brown, 
Dick Caupp, Mike Dunn, Nathan Dunn, Wendy Dunn, 
Betty Edgett, Joyce & Ali Farrokh, Patti & Shannon Forbes, 
Shirley & Ed Geier, Anton Gilson, Judy Hare, Doug & 
Becky Hess, Betty Hild, Mary Lou Jones, Rich Keegan,  
Sylvia Lynch, Harry & Roxana Muthersbaugh, Suzanne 
Nyantole, Kathy Peck, Cindy Purzycki, Roger Ridley,  
Ron Rozinski, Michael Smith, David Stanley, Laura  
Wagner, Jan & Bob Winter and the caregivers of all  
those with ongoing health concerns 

Friends & Relatives of AUMC People with Health  
Concerns: Kristie (Jim & Nancy Bailey); Nancy Anderson & 
family; Denise, James, Maddie, Selina, sister Nikki, Mike 
Sullivan, Kirk Kimberly, Bob Coyne (Gloria Baker); Selena, 
Casey, Evan, Tisha & Damian (Sharon Bartter); sister  
Diana Ross, Christine Salonen (Kathy Bernardi); Lisa Rob-
inson (Karen Best); son Ed (Natasha Carstens); daughter 
(Rose Cavicchioli); Layla Jean, Ruth, Rick Briggs (Lisa 
Deutsh); Quinn Aldridge, Eileen Harloff, Sally & John  
Miller (Wendy & Mike Dunn); Cathy (Roger Forbes);  
Johnny Cook (Patricia Forbes); Marianne Galligan, Reed  
& Lois Galligan (Sue Galligan & Karen Sladden); Brandon 
Gilzow (Tammy Gilzow); Noel, Bev Palandro (Nancy 
Jones); Lee Hartman, Rich Hartman (Nan & Rich Keller); 
Uncle Al (Brandon Kelley); Rick (Debbie Lenau); Barbie 
Anzalone (Kim & Eric Lindenau); Barbara Marsh; sister 
Susan Kiesel (Sabrina McLeod); Bonnie Bush, Nicole 
Mohrmann, Jeanne Sutton family (Rich & Bobbi 
Mohrmann); my family (Wendy Peeck); Ester Peprah; Ann 
Collins, Buddy Good, Anne Bratko (Cindy Purzycki); Ellie 
Wagner (Karen Rice); Amy (David Rogenmoser); grand-
niece Norah (Jan Rothfuss); Lonnie Ruffino; Ali Musleh, 
Hilde DiNatale (Anna Simm); Lewis family, Bev, Bruce 
(Debbie Simm); Debbie Glinski, Fred (Mary Sims); Aubrie 
Robinson (Sara Smarcz); Nancy Miller (Michael Smith); 
brother Chris (Maria Stanley); Abby (Louretta Teasdale); 
Michael, Bill Weber, mom Shirley, Matthew (Annette 
Thompson); Joe Troiano (Julia Troiano); Dennis Pankey; 
Kaylle VanAllen, Cindy Andrews, Michael Appleton, Bobbi 
Jo (Laurie VanAllen); brother Phil (Louie VanKouwen-
berg); Ruth Walter; David Whitt (Deborah Whitt); sister 
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Our Ministry of Concern 

E-Mail Prayer Chain 
PLEASE help us keep the weekly  
prayer concerns list updated. During 
office hours, send prayer chain  
requests to Diana Jason in the church 
office at office@aumcgreece.org.  
If your request needs posting after office hours,  
contact Chitie Edgett at cge1935@gmail.com. 

Confidential prayer requests should be sent  
directly to Pastor Yohang Chun at PastorYohang@ 
aumcgreece.org. 

When Sharing Your Prayer Requests... 
Prayer changes everything, and our church has a  
vibrant prayer ministry. When contacting the church 
office or our Prayer Chain Coordinator, Chitie Edgett, 
please let them know if you want your prayer  
request to be shared with only the Prayer Chain and 
Pastor, or if you want your prayer request shared 
with the Prayer Chain and our church congregation 
at Sunday worship. 

As we continue to Live Stream and use email  
communication, we want to respect those who wish 
their prayer request to remain confidential. 

Megumi, Cindy (Kaori Winter); Sullivan, Penny Baart 
(Terry & Nancy Young); Bercehe (Steve & Jeanette Zeh); 
Dennis (Steve Zeh) 

Nursing Homes/Living Centers: Dick Keegan — Cobbs  
Hill Manor 

Christian Sympathy to Ken & Sharon Bartter following 
the passing of Ken’s sister, Carol, on April 25. 

June 2025 Hinge Deadline 
All items for the next newsletter are  

due by May 20 

Please send to:  
karensladden@hotmail.com 

mailto:office@aumcgreece.org
mailto:cge1935@gmail.com
mailto:PastorSungHo@aumcgreece.org
mailto:PastorSungHo@aumcgreece.org
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Church Events & Opportunities 

Ministries Share Month 
Ministry Shares are – a fair share assessed to each church 
in the Upper New York Annual Conference allowing for 
mission and outreach both nationally and internationally. 
“Doing life together” is exactly what ministry shares are all 
about. Through sharing our financial resources, we United 
Methodists of Upper NY do life together as we share in 
one another’s burdens, successes and possibilities. 

Hopefully you can join us at our in-person worship  
services this month as special offering envelopes will  
be provided in the pews. Give online using our site: 
give.aumcgreece.org. Or, as you consider sending in  
your remote donations via postal mail to Aldersgate UMC, 
please include a donation for this “Month of May” empha-
sis. Feel free to make your donation any time in May,  
being sure to include a notation for “Ministry Shares.” 

Thank you in advance for your generous support. 
Jan Rothfuss, AUMC Benevolence Treasurer 

Volunteer Help & Food Donations Needed 
for May 10 Crafting Workshop 
We will host our next craft workshop 
event on Saturday, May 10, and we need 
help setting up on Friday for our 45 par-
ticipants. We could also use help serving 
breakfast and lunch to our attendees, as well as cleaning 
up the kitchen after the meals. If you would prefer to 
make a food donation, we need 6 dozen eggs total, pasta 
salads, and cookies or cupcakes. Contact Karen Sladden 
(455-2920) or Sue Galligan (317-3138) to let us know how 
you want to help with this fundraising effort. 

Dine to Donate at Texas Roadhouse —  
Monday, May 19 — a Tasty Fundraiser! 
Dine in or order curbside pickup from 3:00 to 10:00 PM 
on May 19 at the Greece Texas Roadhouse restaurant at 
3065 West Ridge Road. Present the flyer invitation (on 
page 10) so Aldersgate will get credit for your purchased 
food. We will earn 10-20% depending on the total spend 
that night. Hope to see you there! 

June 6 Concert — Come One, Come All! 
Our Aldersgate United Methodist Church is hosting a 
Rochester Grace Choir concert on June 6. Grace Choir 
(Grace also stands for Greater Rochester Area Christian 
Ensemble) is an interdenominational, community-based 
Christian choir under the direction of Dr. Lon Beery.  
The choir performs a variety of sacred music, focusing 
primarily on contemporary gospel styles including South-
ern Gospel, Black Gospel, and Contemporary Christian 
music. The choir seeks to demonstrate the unity of the 
body of Christ through shared ministry. 

“Believe For It!” will be presented at 7:30 PM. The  
concert is free to attend, but money collected by free-will 
offering will be used to support our Aldersgate Ministry 
Shares. This is being promoted as a community-wide  
concert so be sure to invite your neighbors and friends. 
Bring a handshake and a smile as we welcome all. 

Combined Service at 10:00 AM on June 8  
to Celebrate Pentecost & Confirmation 
Please join us at 10:00 AM on Sunday, June 8, as we  
celebrate Pentecost and Confirmation Sunday! On that 
morning, we will have special music from our Contempo-
rary Worship Team, Chancel Choir and African Choir. Also, 
we will joyfully witness the Confirmation of a dedicated 
group of young students from our church. Following  
our combined worship, all are invited to participate in a 
Fellowship and Snack Time in our gathering space. And  
we hope you’ll help by bringing a snack to share with  
others! Look for a sign-up sheet on the Opportunity  
Bulletin Board at church! 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsecure.myvanco.com%2FL-YQX2%2Fhome&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cb2d4030752d649b8e91b08dd7b81542c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638802517582293914%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRy
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THIS OLD ROOF! — Project Update 
The Finance/Stewardship teams designated April as a 
funding drive to raise an additional $19,000 to be able to 
fully finance the replacement of the section of roof over 
the Parlor/bathrooms/hallway in the oldest part of the 
church. During the 4 weeks of April we raised $11,598. 
This is a fantastic response and we are truly grateful for 
all the support. Thank you to everyone who supported 
this effort! 

Now, you might be thinking that since we didn’t raise the 
entire $19,000, “How are we going to pay for the entire 
job?” The short answer is that we are going to borrow the 
remainder of what we need from the reserve of the 
Mortgage fund. 

The longer answer is that in addition to the funding drive, 
we have also applied for a Fred and Floy Willmott Foun-
dation grant. Besides the replacement for the roof, the 
Trustees have also identified other crucial capital repairs/
replacements for the church including (in order of  
priority): 

• repaying the Mortgage fund what was borrowed 
to replace the roof 

• replacing the window in the Parlor 

• repairing the masonry outside of the Parlor win-
dow and repairing the wall next to that window 

• replacing all the lights in the IDE Center with  
LED lights to lower electricity usage and increase 
longevity 

• replacing the 20-year-old boiler. This past  
winter, much work was spent keeping the boiler 
functional and at this point it’s nearing the end of 
its service life. 

We feel confident that the church will be awarded some 
(if not all) of the funds we have asked for and will use the 
funds in order of priority. If there are extra funds left over 
they will be kept in the Capital Improvement Fund to be 
used for other needed repairs in the future. Stay tuned 
for more updates as they come! 

The Walk is a community, ecumenical effort to raise 
awareness and funds for Church World Service. The  
funds raised are used to end hunger and provide just  
and sustainable solutions to displacement and disaster at 
home and around the world. There are outdoor routes, 
from 0.5 to 2.5 miles for the walkers, as well as an indoor 
gym available. 

The event starts at 1:00 PM, with registration and snacks 
available. The Walk begins at 1:30 PM. 

Join us in supporting our brothers and sisters around the 
world by raising funds and walking in the Greece CROP 
Hunger Walk! Walk or sponsor a participant. 

We are excited to host again this year, and we’d love  
to have a big walking team representing Aldersgate! To 
make things even more fun, we hosted a coloring contest 
for kids and youth throughout the month of April. Their 
colorful creations are displayed at church! We will also 
have a scavenger hunt to complete during the walk for  
a special prize. Sign up today! 

https://events.crophungerwalk.org/crophungerwalks/
event/rochesterny 

https://events.crophungerwalk.org/crophungerwalks/event/rochesterny
https://events.crophungerwalk.org/crophungerwalks/event/rochesterny
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A Note From Our New, Incoming Pastor 
As your incoming pastor, I want to introduce myself.  
I am the Rev. Dr. Wilson Jones but you can call me  
Pastor Wilson. I have been serving churches for 28 years. 
Originally ordained in The Wesleyan Church in 1998, I 
became an elder in the UMC in 2000. I graduated from 
Houghton College and Asbury Theological Seminary but 
my journey has taken me many places since then. In  
addition, I hold a Doctor of Ministry in Worship, Spiritual-
ity, and Preaching from Drew University. I am trained in 
Conflict Transformation and Mediation and have worked 
coaching church leaders and individuals about how to 
manage oneself in the systems of which we are a part  
(as an example, I titled one workshop “How to Keep Your 
Head When Everyone Around You is Losing Theirs”). I will 
also let you know I have a rather quirky sense of humor. 
But you all will find that out soon enough. 

Before becoming a pastor, I worked in the insurance  
industry. I have been married to Alyson for almost 35 
years. We have 3 adult children. The oldest, Kelsea, lives 
in Prague, Czech Republic and is completing a PhD in 
Chemistry. Our middle child, Kendra, lives in Canan-
daigua and works at Nolan’s on the Lake restaurant.  
Jacob, the youngest, is a junior at Brockport majoring in 
Sport Management and minoring in Public Relations.  
Ally and I are avid hikers and baseball fans (Blue Jays and 
Mets, respectively). I enjoy golf, bowling, British televi-
sion and most outdoor activities. My favorite scripture 
passage is “Then the one seated on the throne said, 
“Look! I’m making all things new.” (Rev. 21:5). This  
scripture reminds me that God is at work everywhere 
and always in the act of re-creation…even when we 
might have trouble seeing it. I look forward to beginning 
ministry together and am excited to see what God is  
doing in your midst. 

Be well! 
Pastor Wilson 

Devotional: She Loved Well 
Genesis 1:26-28 “...Subdue the earth...Have dominion 
over every living thing...” 
I want to explain the old-fashioned, Old Testament (King 
James) words. Subduing the earth doesn’t mean tearing 
it up and taking from it. It means gently caring for it and 
using it as God intended. And having dominion over ani-
mals and people doesn’t mean treating them harshly or 
ignoring them. It means caring for their needs. And one 
person who understood that very well was Carol. 

So many of you took Carol into your hearts and prayers 
— as if she were your own sister or sister-in-law (and I 
can’t Thank You all enough for that) — I decided to do a 
tribute so that you know who she was before the TBI and 
the heart attack. 

Carol was born in mid-July 1953, the eldest of 4, with my 
husband being her “baby” brother. There were three 
“sets” of living things Carol loved most — her entire  
family (her Mom, siblings and, especially, her husband 
and one son), her Golden Retrievers (never fewer than 3, 
sometimes as many as 8) and her garden (mostly herbs 
for cooking). 

Carol was an “older” Mom and Jeff was her long-awaited 
treasure! She cherished him and gave him everything, 
but also gave him the “wings” to leave home when he 
was ready. 

Being the eldest, Carol — even more so than their Mom 
— kept in contact with everyone, offering emotional sup-
port, advice, even occasional financial aid when needed. 
Those phone calls every couple of weeks are what have 
been, and will continue to be, the most sorely missed. 

Carol and her late husband raised, bred and showed 
(more endurance and exercise than “primping and 
strutting”) Golden Retrievers. The younger and stronger 
spent most of their time in the finished basement with 
lots of human attention, while 2 or 3 old, sick or very 
pregnant were always up in the main part of the house. 

And Carol carefully tilled, planted, watered and nurtured 
her herb garden, and brought cuttings into a small box 
garden in her kitchen window, so she had basil, oregano 
and other herbs in reach for her cooking. 

We are told many places in the Bible to love one another. 
And, considering the verses in Genesis, I'm certain God 
would include animals and plants in that command too.  
I think there can be no better tribute at the end of one’s 
earthly life than to say they loved well. And Carol loved 
VERY well! 
Blessings, Sharon Bartter 



May 2025 Hinge  •  Page 6  •  Live a Life of Faith! 

Christian Education 

Preschool Class at 11:00 AM in the Nursery 
For Toddlers and Preschoolers 

Songs, Bible Stories, Crafts and Play 

Teacher: Nan Keller with an assistant 

For the month of May, the children will be part of many 
heartfelt activities. They’ll sing a special song during the 
Mother’s Day celebration to honor Moms. The children 
will learn about Jesus’ love for us through stories, art, 
songs and play. 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Sunday School (K-6th Grade) 
Grow in Faith May Sunday School Calendar 

May 4: Chicken, Bean and Big Dreams! CWS Crop Hunger 
Walk today at 1:00! Get ready for the walk and grow your 
own bean plant! A tiny glass chicken will be given to each 
child and youth today. 

May 11: Happy Mother’s Day! Sing a special song during 
the Worship service, Mother’s Day Flower Sale & Café, 
Special Craft for Moms 

May 18: Practice song, Psalm 23, and Special Project 

May 25: Practice song, Psalm 23, and Special Project 

Read with Miss Rhonda 
Book of the Month for May — 2025 Christlit Book 
Award WINNER! 

The Good Shepherd and the Stubborn Sheep is a  
humorous and heartwarming picture book about God’s 
unconditional love. This story beautifully captures the 
essence of Psalm 23, showing the importance of trusting 
God, our Good Shepherd, with our lives. 

Meet George, a silly and sometimes stubborn sheep  
living happily under the care of a Good Shepherd. But 
when shearing time comes, George decides it’s time to 
make a run for it, and soon finds himself on a journey 
full of unexpected disappointment, discomfort, and  
danger. Ultimately, he finds rescue and learns why he 
really does need a shepherd. (Cokesbury) 

SCUBA VBS is Coming to  
Aldersgate UMC This Summer! 
August 11-14 (Monday-Thursday), 9:00 - 11:30 AM 

Registration will begin in June. 

If you would like to join our SCUBA Diving Team,  
please contact Rhonda Simonelli at rsimonelli@ 
aumcgreece.org or Brian WiTnter at bwinter@ 
aumcgreece.org. There is a sign-up sheet for volunteers 
located on the main bulletin board. We need you on our 
SCUBA Diving Team! 

Carnation Sale on Mother’s Day, May 11 
The children will be selling colorful carnations for $2.00 
each or 3/$5.00 before and after each Worship service. 
Proceeds will go towards our upcoming summer VBS 
events. 

A New Drink for Moms This Year! 
The Youth and Children will be serving copy-
cat Starbucks Strawberry Acai Lemonade 
Refreshers for Mother’s Day after each  
Worship service. Donations will go towards 
our upcoming summer VBS events. 

mailto:rsimonelli@aumcgreece.org
mailto:rsimonelli@aumcgreece.org
mailto:bwinter@aumcgreece.org
mailto:bwinter@aumcgreece.org
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Aldersgate Greece  
Youth Group 

The True Constant 
They say change is the only constant. 
But over time, I’ve come to see it differently. 
Change comes and goes, like the tides. 
God alone remains. 

After celebrating the Passover, Jesus was suddenly 
seized. 
It all happened so fast. 
Though He had done no wrong, the Apostles  
watched in horror as their beloved Rabbi was  
dragged away. 
At first, they fought. 
Then fear overcame them, and they fled. 
They watched from afar as Jesus was judged by  
men and crucified by the powers of this world. 
Only John dared stay at the foot of the Cross. 
In a moment, everything had changed. 

But God had not changed. 

The same God who parted the Red Sea raised  
Jesus from the grave. 
The same God who had delivered His people from 
Egypt fulfilled His greatest promise. 
At Pentecost, those once-scattered followers  
gathered again, trembling and waiting. 
And when the Spirit came — 
He came like fire. 
And their lives were never the same. 

Change comes quickly. 
But the true constant is God. 
Christ is Risen. 
And He reigns.  

Amen Thank You! 
Thank you to all who have sup-
ported the youth group’s bottle 
and can drive! Please keep them 
coming! 

Youth Schedule 
May 4:   Confirmation (10:30 AM, Room 2) – Faith and 

the Holy Sprit 

May 9:   Group Night (7:00 PM) 

May 11: Confirmation (10:30 AM, Room 2) – Faith and 
the Holy Sprit (pt. 2) 

May 18: Confirmation (10:30 AM, Room 2) – Personal 
Faith, Discipleship, and Reflection 

May 23: Group Night (7:00 PM) 

May 25: Confirmation (10:30 AM, Room 2) – Personal 
Faith, Discipleship, and Reflection 

Save the Date: 
• Kingdom Bound: Monday, July 28 at Darien Lake. 

Questions?  
bwinter@aumcgreece.org 

 

Thanks to Anderson, Cyril, Adriana, Shaylee, Ella and 
Emma and Jack for the wonderful musical contributions 
and leadership during the Palm Sunday and Easter  
services. Thanks also to Luke, Adriana and Shaylee for 
helping hide the Easter Eggs. And lastly, thank you also 
to all the adults who helped out in the preparation for 
these services: Savannah, Brandon, Michelle, Debbie 
Simm, Maureen, Kim Lindenau, Steve Zeh, Brandon, 
Tammy Ruiz, Mary Sims and Joe Quirk. 

mailto:bwinter@aumcgreece.org


United Women in Faith 
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Reading Circle Book for May 
Join the Reading Circle on  
Thursday, May 8 at 1:30 PM in  
the church library when we will 
discuss The Library at the Edge of 
the World by Felicity Hayes-
McCoy. We have multiple copies 
of the book; contact Maureen 
Whalen at whalenmt.7976@ 
gmail.com or call her at 581-9164 
if you are interested or for more 
information. All are welcome. 

About the book: 
As she drives her mobile library van between villages of 
Ireland’s West Coast, Hanna Casey tries not to think 
about a lot of things. Like the sophisticated lifestyle she 
abandoned after finding her English barrister husband in 
bed with another woman. Or that she’s back in Lissbeg, 
the rural Irish town she walked away from in her teens, 
living in the back bedroom of her overbearing mother’s 
retirement bungalow. Or, worse yet, her nagging fear 
that, as the local librarian and a prominent figure in the 
community, her failed marriage and ignominious return 
have made her a focus of gossip. With her teenage 
daughter, Jazz, off traveling the world and her relation-
ship with her own mother growing increasingly tense, 
Hanna is determined to reclaim her independence by re-
storing a derelict cottage left to her by her great-aunt. But 
when the threatened closure of the Lissbeg Library puts 
her personal plans in jeopardy, Hanna finds herself lead-
ing a battle to restore the heart and soul of the Finfarran 
Peninsula’s fragmented community. And she’s about to 
discover that the neighbors she’d always kept at a dis-
tance have come to mean more to her than she ever 
could have imagined. Told with heart and abundant 
charm, The Library at the Edge of the World is a joyous 
story about the meaning of home and the importance of 
finding a place where you truly belong. 

Yarn & Darn — May 6 
If you like to knit/crochet (Yarn), 
bring your needles and yarn or if 
you have a sewing project (Darn) you are working on, join 
us in the former office space in the basement from 1:00 
to 2:30 PM the first Tuesday of each month. Come enjoy 
the fellowship while doing God’s work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual Rummage and Bake Sale Returns! 
Mark your calendars now for October 9, 10 & 11 
We will begin collecting items for the Rummage Sale on 
Sunday, September 28, after the 11:00 service in the Ide 
Family Life Center. Help will be needed before, during, 
and after the sale. We will also need people to bake 
their delicious treats to sell. 

Let’s Celebrate!! 
MAY BIRTHDAYS 
Gloria Baker May 1 
Jerry Sisson May 4 
Tracy Maggio May 8 
Emily VanKouwenberg May 8 
Karen Best May 9 
Brandon Troiano May 10 
Suzanne Unell May 10 
Debbie Lenau May 15 
Brenda Ruell May 18 
Nancy Bailey May 24 
Chase Tyler May 27 
Evelyn Troiano May 29 

MAY ANNIVERSARIES 
Debbie & John Simm May 2 
Mark & Susan DeVincentis May 12 
Roger & Patricia Forbes May 30 

mailto:whalenmt.7976@
mailto:whalenmt.7976@


Our Church Staff 

Yohang Chun 
Pastor 

663-3665 
pastoryohang@aumcgreece.org 

Enoch Renzha 
Pastor of African Ministries 

renzhaenoch@gmail.com 

Diana Jason 
Administrative Assistant 

663-3665 
office@aumcgreece.org 

Rhonda Simonelli 
Children’s Ministry Co-Director 

663-6663 
rsimonelli@aumcgreece.org 

Brian Winter 
Children’s Ministry Co-Director 
& Youth Director 

641-0649 
bwinter@aumcgreece.org 

Brandon Kelley 
Contemporary Worship Music Leader 

brandonkelley1@aol.com 

Savannah Norton 
Choir Director 

savannah.rose.norton@gmail.com 

Kaori Winter 
Organist 

kwinter@aumcgreece.org 

Peter Mutunzi  
Director of African Music Ministry 

ndakizepeter@yahoo.com 
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4115 Dewey Avenue 
Rochester, NY 14616 

Phone: (585) 663-3665 
Fax: (585) 865-8442 

Email: office@aumcgreece.org 

www.aumcgreece.org 
facebook.com/aumcgreece.org 
youtube.com/c/AUMCgreece 

Serving in Worship This Month 

Scripture Readers 

9:30 AM 
5/4   — Bobbi Mohrman 

5/11 — Jan Rothfuss 

5/18 — Debbie Simm 

5/25 — Sharon Bartter 

11:00 AM 
5/4   — Nancy Young 

5/11 — Denise Hogestyn 

5/18 — Karen Sladden 

5/25 — Sue Zorn 

Live Streaming 
5/4   — Contemporary @ 9:30 AM  

Mary Sims & David Roza 

5/11 — Traditional @ 11:00 AM 
Juan & Tammy Ruiz 

5/18 — Contemporary @ 9:30 AM 
Rich Keller & David Roza 

5/25 — Traditional @ 11:00 AM 
Juan & Tammy Ruiz 

Ushers 

9:30 AM 
5/4   — Sandi Norris & Debbie Lenau 

5/11 — Susan DeVincentis 

5/18 — Sandi Norris & Debbie Lenau 

5/25 — Rich & Bobbi Morhmann 

11:00 AM 
5/4   — Nancy & Terry Young 

5/11 — Denise & Gary Hogestyn 

5/18 — Nancy & Terry Young 

5/25 — Maria Stanley & Eric Lindenau 

Nursery Workers 

9:30 AM 
5/4   — Julia Troiano 

5/11 — Bobbi Mohrmann 

5/18 — Anna Simm 

5/25 — Debbie Simm 

11:00 AM 
5/4   — Joyce Chun 

5/11 — Joyce Chun 

5/18 — Joyce Chun 

5/25 — Joyce Chun 

Thank you EVERYBUNNY for donating such wonderful treats for our 
Easter baskets this year that we made for our unwillingly absent  
members. The children and youth enjoyed making cards and putting 
together Easter baskets for this special ministry. It has become a  
tradition and highlight of our year! 

mailto:rsimonelli@aumcgreece.org
mailto:ctyler@aumcgreece.org
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Bring this flyer below to the Greece Texas Roadhouse on May 19 to have 

your food purchases count towards our fundraiser. Thank you!! 


